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Comments: To whom it may concern,

 

As an avid hunter, public lands user, nurse, firefighter, and all-around MT made hard-working SOB I vehemently

disagree with this land swap. It is obvious that the few this deal will benefit are the same few that come here from

some far off turd scrape they reside at 360 days per year. Those of us that grew up hunting and appreciating MT

public lands are being squeezed out so the elite can fly into town for a few days to show off their "MT Ranch" to

the phony white-collar buddies. How about the forest service and the BLM get it together and start sticking up for

the public they are supposed to be representing and create legal easements to access points for our public lands

before companies like Weyerhaeuser sell more of the land around these USFS and BLM lands forever closing

them to public use.   


